
 
 

YPI CHARTER SCHOOLS 
 
November 6, 2017 
 
TO:  YPI Charter Schools 
  Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Yvette King-Berg 
  Executive Director 
 
SUBJECT: Compliance with LAUSD Resolution: “Keeping Parents Informed:  

Charter Transparency”  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On January 12, 2016, Board Member Monica Ratliff brought forward a resolution to the 
LAUSD Board of Education which was approved by consent and titled, “Keeping Parents 
Informed:  Charter Transparency”.  The resolution is an extensive list of documents, 
which are to be available both manually and electronically to all parents, guardians and 
staff. 
 
ANALYSIS 
 
The list of documents is attached and presented to the Board as a reminder of the 
compliance required by the authorizing district at each of the YPI Charter Schools. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
This is an information item only and no action is required.  
 
 


